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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

       Format for the case report has been updated. 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Interesting case. A major repair: the submitted manuscript is not in the final version (there are a 

lot of track changes). This shows a lack of professionalism. I recomend to try to improve the 

quality of figure 1. 

The manuscript in the final version was submitted. A lot of track changes were deleted. 

The quality of figure 1 was improved. 

 

(2) The withdrawal of the spoon should be photographed. 

The photograph of the spoon (figure 1) was changed. 

        

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

        References and typesetting of our manuscript were corrected. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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